WE NEED YOUR HELP

In the past year, the North Fork Landowners Association has noticed that attendance at meetings, and some events, are dwindling. In an effort to
correct that and boost membership, we are asking your opinion on this short survey. Please return with your membership form and dues,
or mail to  NFLA Treasurer, P.O. Box 1603, Columbia Falls, MT 59912.

Is the 2nd Sunday of a month a good day Do you want the NFLA to take a stand an membership-
for you to come to a NFLA meeting? approved issues, or be more of a social/educational organization?
Dfmm NO _H_moo_m_\_ma:n organization D._.mxm a stand Both
If you marked NO, what day would you suggest? If you marked Take a Stand, what issues are important?
Monday Opening Inside NF Road?
Tuesday More outhouses?
Wednesday NF Road maintenance?
Thursday
Friday
Saturday
Is 8 pm a good time for you to come to a NFLA meeting?
_H_<mw DZO Summer events you would continue/add to the calendar?
Programs before the Meeting, i.e. Wolves, Bears, Fires
If you marked NO, what time would you suggest? Gardener's Roundtable
1st Aid Class/CPR/AED
Summer Soltice Hike
Would you like there to be fewer meetings, or stay as is? Game Night
_H_>m is _H__umém_. Float trips
Hiking/Biking
If you marked Fewer, draw a line through the months Square Dancing
you would delete. Pie & Ice Cream Social
June Crazy Hat Dance
July History Tours
August
September
October

Do you attend NFLA meetings? If yes, why?
If you don't attend NFLA meetings, why not?
(Feel free to write on back)

**#If you want to reply anoi ‘out your address on the back of this form.***
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WE NEED YOUR HELP !!!

Please take a few moments to complete the enclosed Survey, and return to:

North Fork Landowners’ Association
P.O. Box 1603
Columbia Falls, Montana 59912

It’s SHORT, only 6 questions, so just check a few boxes, or jot a few notes...we hope
you will give us some new ideas to improve our meetings and events. The results will
be shared with you at the June & July meetings, 2019.

Thank you in advance for your time.

The Board of Directors
North Fork Landowners’ Association




